
SOUTH ISLAND OPEN SINGLES 

 

The South Island Open Singles Tournament was held at the Gordon Head LBC on August 10th 
and August 11th. JDF LBC had a great representation in this tournament resulting in many tied 
games with some very exciting results. 
Two of these competitors played against each other and the first one to win 7 points won first 

place! Our own Brenda Edward’s was the runner up in the B division        , well done Brenda. 

Congratulations to all and well done.            
 
 


